Greenfield Boys Basketball Club — Select Basketball

The GBBC is a not for profit organization that provides basketball training for boys in grades 4-8 who are
Greenfield residents and/or currently enrolled in a Greenfield district school. The club was formed by
Carl Streeter and is staffed by parent volunteers.

The goal of the GBBC is to develop young basketball players into athletes who can compete at an
advanced level when they enter high school. The club provides coaching, practice, competitive league
and tournament play as well as additional training opportunities.

Teams will play both league and tournament games starting in the fall of 2017 and running until spring
of 2018. Locations of league games will vary. Tournament entries will be determined by the coaching
staff but will not typically include any overnight stays. Practices will held twice weekly and generally run
for 90 minutes between the hours of 5:00 and 9:00 PM.

2017-18 GBBC fees are $200 per player. In addition to the club fee, there is a $100 volunteer fee. The
volunteer fee is refundable upon the completion of your volunteer tenure. Typical volunteer duties
include working our home tournament at the high school, coaching, or supporting our year end
banquet. New players as well as returning players may also be required to purchase new uniforms.

There is no cost to tryout and you do not need to pre-register. The dates for this year’s tryouts are:

September 10 — 8:00 until 12:00 @ the Greenfield High School main gym
September 17 — 8:00 until 12:00 @ the Greenfield High School main gym

For additional information contact: Carl Streeter: cstreeter@wi.rr.com

For up to the minute details visit our Facebook page: Greenfield Youth Basketball Club



